
Superintendent’s Seat  

Wanted: District Grant Writer  

Are you an experienced grant writer? Do you know anyone that is? If so, Huerfano 

RE-1 School District needs your help! I am seeking a person who has had 

experience seeking out, writing, obtaining and maintaining grants. I need you 

now! Perhaps you are retired, temporarily between jobs or find this a perfect match 

for you. Your earnings will be based on the amount of grants obtained and a % of 

monies as listed in the grant procured. Call Superintendent Michael Moore at 719-

728-1520 or email mmoore@huerfano.k12.co.us with a brief summary of your 

qualifications. 

Winter sports have begun. Please get out there and support our wrestlers and 

basketball players of all schools and all levels of play. I know the kids would 

appreciate your attendance and your cheers.  

If you are aware of students of families who are in need of winter or other clothing 

items please let them know to see their school’s guidance counselor or secretary to 

arrange a visit to the School District clothing bank. Let’s ensure that all kids are 

warm and clothed properly. We are always accepting donations of clothes that are 

clean and in good shape. I thank you in advance for your generosity. 

 

As always, have a great week and remember: should you have any concerns, praise 

or opinions, feel free to contact me at the district office or by email at 

mmoore@huerfano.k12.co.us 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael J Moore 

Superintendent / Huerfano RE-1 
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